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September 1, 19585

New lMexico 011 Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 2045
Hobbs, New lLiexico

Attention: Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.
Proration Manager

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter of August 25 on our
Seefeld No. 1, Roosevelt County, New Mexico. There has
been no change of status in the well. We understand

that the well was approved for temporarily abandonment

on August 16, 1954. The well is mechanically closed

in and no damdge to formations or the surface is presently
occurring. We ask that the well continue on that basis
until such time as it is decided whether or not to deepen
the well or permanently abandon it.

I hope that this will be satisfactory to your office.
Yours very traly,
NAK[N DRILLING COMPANY

TJ. W oe Adams
JWA sk
cc: New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico



